

Rev. Kayy Gordon

Southern Address: P.O. Box 3474, Langley, BC, Canada V3A 4R8 Ph. (604) 888-7024 • Fax (604) 888-7025 e-mail: kayy@arcticmissions.ca • www.gtarcticmissions.com

August 28, 2017

Dear Friends of the Arctic:

The Arctic summer is beautiful with its long days of sunlight and beautiful wild flowers scattered across the tundra. Soon the daylight will be shortened by the arrival of snow and ice, and each day the sun will shine less until the long hours of darkness come.

The church in Baker Lake, as seen in the picture had a traditional water baptism service in the lake....despite the cold waters of Baker Lake, the people rejoiced and were blessed as they went under the water only to declare when they came up, "I'm a new creature in Christ."

Summer time in the Arctic is also a time when the families get together to go fishing and hunting to store up their needed food supplies before the harsh winter arrives. As you can see in the picture of Cambridge Bay, fishing at midnight in the land of the midnight sun is a joy, as the sun does not go to bed.

Pastor Hattie and David Alagalak celebrated their 50th. Wedding Anniversary in Arviat this year. What a tremendous couple with a wonderful family. Pastor Hattie is an outstanding, dedicated Pastor.

The large group picture below features Rhoda Karetak, the great matriarch of this dedicated Christian family, most of whom live in Arviat and Rankin Inlet. After the recent death and promotion to glory of Johnny Karetak, Rhoda's husband of many years, she carries on in victory and spreads the good news of the gospel on radio in her home community of Arviat. Johnny Karetak was a great Christian worker, hunter and fisherman, a former RCMP special



Baby Dedication

Over....



Fishing at midnight



Baker Lake water baptism



Pastor Hattie & David

Little Adalyn Rose is seen being dedicated to the Lord in Arviat by Rev. David Aglukark. David and his wife Dorothy are great ministers and evangelists in our Arctic ministry. Many have wondered how "little Kayy" is doing? Here is a recent picture of little Kayy, with her mother Howmik, having a wonderful summer and doing great!

We have been traveling to a number of churches this year, spreading the need for assistance to conduct the ongoing Bible School in Rankin Inlet, Nunavut, which will be held in the winter months.

Thank you once again for your much appreciated prayers and support, as together we will reach many more souls for the kingdom of God in this great Northland.

May the good Lord bless you all!

Yours for the harvest,

Kayy Gordon



Cambridge Bay



Little Kayy & Howmik



Pastor Kayy preaching